
Dear Ms. Nasswetter,  
 
I am writing to you to express my concern regarding the proposed development at 140 Hadati Road. I 
am opposed to the development because of the increase in auto traffic and increase in demand for 
street parking that will come with the development. The area is already traffic congested and street 
parking availability is already an issue. Hadati and Leacock Ave also have issues with speeding currently 
that will likely increase with the new residential development. I live at . My phone 
number is . I appreciate your time.  
 
Thanks, 
 
Lorna Kelly  
 




